From: Jeanne North

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: My Objection to Northern Pass
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 9:47:11 PM

I would like to express my objection to the current Northern Pass proposal. | believe we we need a
regional energy plan in which each state shares the responsibility, consequences, and benefits of
solutions for our future energy needs. Under the current scenario, the State of New Hampshire must
carry the regional burden by spoiling our pristine views and will derive little long-term benefit.

Locally, if the current proposal progress, in my opinion, | strongly concur with many others that the line
should be buried through Concord.

Jeanne North

41 Warren Street
Concord, NH 03301
Tawinka@comcast.net
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